
 
 

 

 

March 31, 2020 
 
Re: Delivery of Audited Annual Financial Statements for the Good Opportunities 
Fund 

 
This is to inform you that the Good Opportunities Fund (the “Fund”) is relying on the 
investment fund filing exemption stated in Ontario Instrument 81-503 - Extension of 
Certain Filing, Delivery and Prospectus Renewal Requirements of Investment Funds.  
 
The Fund will be relying on this Order and the additional 45-day filing exemption from our 
deadline of March 31, 2020, to deliver the Fund’s annual audited financial statements to all 
unitholders by mail as per Section 2.2 of NI 81-106. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GFI Investment Counsel Ltd., manager and trustee of the Good Opportunities Fund 
 
 
 


